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House Bill 295 (Delegate V. Mitchell, et al.)
Economic Matters Referred to Finance

Workers’ Compensation - Domestic Servant - Minimum Earnings

This enrolled bill provides that an employer of a domestic servant is not required to purchase
workers’ compensation insurance unless the domestic servant earns at least $750 per quarter.
Under current law the earnings threshold is $250 per quarter.

Fiscal Summary

State Effect: None. Eliminating workers’ compensation requirements for these employees
would not affect State agency funding or operations.

Local Effect: None.

Information Source(s): Workers’ Compensation Commission, Subsequent Injury Fund,
Uninsured Employers’ Fund
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